
Hosted by Gulf Coast State College

The Solo & Ensemble Workshop provides middle and high school musicians with an 
opportunity to enhance their performance skills through one-on-one feedback from 
experienced college professors. This workshop aims to refine students’ musical 
technique, interpretation, and stage presence in preparation for solo and ensemble 
performances. Accompaniment provided if needed.

What You Will Gain by Attending:

 Workshop Details:                                                     

Interested in a scholarship at Gulf Coast State College?  
Your session with the music faculty can count as a scholarship audition for the 2025 - 
2026 school year at Gulf Coast State College.  

Need more info? 850-872-3887, www.gulfcoast.edu/arts, or jmcatee@gulfcoast.edu

Solo &
Ensemble
Workshop

Individualized Feedback: Each student will receive a 20-minute session with a 
college professor, focusing on personalized tips for improving their performance.
Performance Enhancement: Tailored feedback will help participants refine their 
technique, musicality, and interpretation to excel in their future performances.
Insight into College-Level Music Programs: Engage with college faculty and gain 
insights into what it’s like to study music at a collegiate level.
Preparation for Future Auditions: Learn how to fine-tune your performances in 
preparation for competitions, auditions, and other important events.   
Performance Practice:  Put the feedback into practice at a recital on the 
Mainstage at 3:00 p.m. after the workshop.                                            Register Here     

Date: Saturday, January 25, 2025
Location: Amelia Center at Gulf Coast State College
Time: 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.
Registration: Register via QR code on the flyer or online at www.gulfcoast.edu/arts
Registration Deadline:  Friday, January 17, 2025




